
The City is developing a park system plan to 
guide investments in our parks for the next 
10-20 years. We’re holding an open house to 
gather input on what you’d like to see in your 
parks. Your input will help us develop designs, 
plans, and budgets for every city park.

Tell us what you think about the

Parks!

If you can’t make it, we will have an online option for providing feedback that 
will be posted on the same day as the open house. Check the City’s website 
for the link starting on October 25th.

If you have any additional questions about the open house contact Director of 
Parks and Facilities Bill Thoennes at bthoennes@alexandriamn.city

City of Alexandria Parks 
Open House

You’re invited to help plan the 
future of Alexandria’s parks! Where:

When:

Alexandria City Hall
704 Broadway

5:30PM - 7:00PM
October 25th, 2022


